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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO225- Caltrans site on Hegenberger 
Entry Type: Phone call
Company: Stantec

Start: Wed 3/13/2013 11:47 AM
End: Wed 3/13/2013 11:52 AM
Duration: 5 minutes

I received a call from Alicia Falk of Stantec Consulting Corporation regarding the Caltrans site on Hegenberger - RO225.  
She was inquiring on the status of the SCM with its’ proposal of addressing data gaps at the site. She indicated she was 
having a meeting with Caltrans next week.    
 
I mentioned I had not received information on the status of the condition of the wells Stantec reported damage by BART 
workers in the previous GW monitoring event.  The most recent GWM event did not document the damage as I had 
requested.  Ms. Falk said they would provide details of the damage in the upcoming semiannual GWM event.   
 
I asked if the BART construction activities would affect proposed site investigation.  This might be verified at the meeting 
or at the time of the next well sampling event.  I also asked if BART could provide a time frame for the their site activities, 
if the entire site would be occupied, and when they are leaving the site.   
 
I indicated my current schedule has the case file review scheduled for next month.   Ms. Falk indicated the forth coming 
work plan is predicated on the SCM review and that they would incorporate BART activities into their future WP. 


